
 

 

  

  

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns, queries or would 

just like to share some good news! Thank you for your support, 

                                                                                                                        C M Seagrave 

It is vital that we have at least 2, up to date emergency contact details for your child. If your contact details 

have changed, including home/work phone numbers, mobile numbers and email addresses please inform 

school as soon as possible. 

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 3 

Friday 18th September 2020 

Our theme this half term is COURAGE 

 

Virtual Video Tour 

As we are unable to have our normal 

Open Afternoon/Evening for parents and 

carers of new starters this year, we have 

decided to put together a video tour of 

children and adults in and around school 

for the school website. We won’t be able 

to include everyone in school but please 

contact the office if you would prefer 

your child NOT to be included in this 

video. Thank you   

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION FOR 2021 

ADMISSIONS 
 

SEPTEMBER 2021 RECEPTION INTAKES – For Lancashire 

resident families who require a primary or secondary place in 

September 2021, the means of application is via Lancashire’s 

new On-line application system which is now live 

(www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools) 

Closing dates for applications for September 2021 –  

11:59 pm on: 

31st October 2020 – Secondary application closing date 

       15th January 2021 – Primary application closing date 

Please make sure you hit the “SUBMIT” button when you are 

ready to send your completed application. 

 

Dear All,  

     Last year, as a school family, we decided to sponsor a child through Compassion UK.  Compassion 

UK is a Christian charity which encourages unique relationships between sponsors and their children and 

ultimately change people's lives for the better!  Compassion UK bring Love and Hope to children 

worldwide.  Our sponsored child is called Hamza; he is 6 years old and he lives in Tanzania. The money we 

send as a school will help to support Hamza and his family and enable them to live a life free from poverty.  

This year we will be aiming to raise the money to cover our  monthly direct debit of £28.  Each class will be 

allocated a month when they will raise the money as a team!  Please see class newsletters for more detail. 

I hope you are able to support us in this worthwhile cause.       Thank you for your support.                                                                                           

 
                                                                                                   

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools

